
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Guest, 
 
Welcome to San Vito Lo Capo. I would like to inform you about the “Tourist tax”, which you are requested to 
pay for your staying in an accommodation facility within the territory of the Municipality of San Vito Lo Capo.  
 
San Vito Lo Capo with its beautiful beaches, its natural and cultural heritage and its events, is a heritage to be 
safeguarded, so that others in the future can continue to benefit from it and enjoy the holidays as I hope you 
well do. 
 
By paying just a minimal fee you will become one of the Town’s sponsors, contributing to safeguarding it. 
 
The “Tourist tax” is : 
 
- € 1,00 for day for person for the months of April, May, October & November, and € 1,50 for day for person   
for the months of June, July, August & September,  for overnight stays in agritourism, bed and breakfast, 
holiday homes and holiday apartments, guest houses,furnished housing units for tourism, youth hostels,  
residences consisting of one or more  properties, guest houses, and parking areas (camper service) 1, 2, 3 star 
hotels and tourist residences. 
 
- € 1,50 for day for person for the months of April, May, October & November, and € 2,25 for day for person 
for the months of June, July, August & September, for overnight stays in 4 and 5 star hotels. 
 
- € 0,50 for day for person for the months of April, May, October & November, and € 0,75 for day for person 
for the months of June, July, August & September, for overnight stays in outdoor accommodation - camping 
and picnic areas for temporary parking. 
   
The tax is 2 for a maximum of 15 days of continuous staying. Children under 10 years of age are exempted as 
well as all categories of people mentioned in the art. 3 of the Town’s Regulation. 
 
For any other information you are welcome to read the Town’s Regulation about the “Tourist tax”on the 
Town’s official homepage www.comune.sanvitolocapo.tp.it. 
 
Finally, I wish to inform you that the personal data you provide will be treated in accordance with D.lgs 
196/2003 and used only for institutional purposes. 
 
The collected funds will finance works aimed at maintaining the town’s historical and cultural heritage and a 
portion will go towards the improvement of touristic services. 
 
 
Thank you for being Sponsors of  San Vito Lo Capo, I wish you happy holidays. 
 
 
                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                       The Mayor
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